
The Utah-Idaho District Lutheran Women's Missionary League has set up a grant 
program to assist students from our district. We will divide $3,000.00 per year among 
eligible students from the Utah-Idaho District when they accept a call into full-time church 

work in the LCMS. A student(s) who meets the aforementioned criteria and is accepting 
his/her first call between October 1, 2009 and September 30, 2010, please apply.  
 
He/she should send: 

1) a letter stating when he/she is taking a call. 
2) a copy of his/her call documents, if received.  
This letter should be mailed (see the address below) and postmarked by April 1, 2010. 
  

The Utah-Idaho District LWML hopes to help with the financial burdens of our called 
workers. 
  

Contact: 
Sherrie Rumpeltes 
Vice President of Servant Resources 
Utah-Idaho District LWML 

2749 East Boston Court 
Boise, ID 83706 
(208) 336-0837 

csrumpeltes@q.com 

 


